
Madison County Board of Supervisors Meeting Quick Notes: March 4, 2024 

 

 

 The Madison County Board of Supervisors, “the Board,” passed the following motions 

regarding the Bozeman Road Project: 

 

- To readvertise for construction bids for Bozeman Road widening from 

Reunion Crossing to Highway 463, including a multiuse path from Highway 

463 to Gluckstadt Rd, and improvements to two intersections.  

 

- To advertise for construction bids for improvements at the intersection of 

Bozeman Road and Gluckstadt Road.  

 

- To advertise for construction bids for widening Bozeman Road from Reunion 

Crossing to Highway 463. 

 

- To provide County Engineer Tim Bryan with the authority to start the process 

of purchasing right-of-way and moving utilities that have not already been 

purchased/moved for the Bozeman Road phase 2. 

 

 The Board approved advertising for construction bids for softball fields at Sulphur 

Springs Park. 

 

 Madison County acknowledged the award of $600,000 through a Community 

Development Block Grant to help pay for sewer rehabilitation in the Kearney Park 

area.The $800,000 project will be funded with $200,000 of county American Rescue Plan 

Funds and $600,000 of grant funds.  

 

 The Board granted tax exemption status for a parcel owned by Word of Life Christian 

Fellowship, Inc. 

 

 The Board approved the final plat of Wildoak, Phase 2. The development will have 22 

lots on approximately 6.61 acres. 

 

 The Board approved the placement of 2 speed humps on Luckett Lane. 

 

 

 

The Madison County Board of Supervisors will meet next on March 18, 2024, at 

9:00 a.m. in the Administrative Building in Canton. 

 

 

--Please download our app, Madison Supervisors 

 

--Please follow us on Facebook, Madison County MS Government 


